
NOTICE OF VACANCY ON THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS FOR THE 
CARVER COUNTY SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

Letters of Interest are currently being accepted by the Carver County Soil and Water Conservation District (SWCD) 
for an appointment to the Board of Supervisors.  A vacancy on the Board currently exists in Carver County SWCD 
Supervisor District One, which includes: 

- Chanhassen Precinct 4 
- Chanhassen Precinct 6 
- Chaska Ward 3 
- Chaska Ward 4 

   

SWCD’s are special purpose units of government that manage and direct local conservation programs. All 
programs are focused on assisting landowners with implementing voluntary conservation to protect the health of 
lakes, rivers, and other natural resources in Carver County. 

A supervisor should have a strong interest in conservation of natural resources. Supervisors meet monthly to 
discuss and approve SWCD business items, including conservation program policy, expenditure of grant funds, 
reviewing partner agency reports, and overseeing staff activities. Supervisors do not receive a salary, but are 
compensated a per diem for attending meetings and reimbursed for expenses. 

Interested candidates should submit a letter of interest to the Carver County SWCD. Letters should include a little 
bit about yourself, why you are interested in conservation, and why you think you would be a good fit to serve on the 
SWCD Board of Supervisors. 

Letters of interest must be received by the SWCD office no later than Wednesday, June 18 at 4:00 P.M. The Board of 
Supervisors will review the letters, and the successful applicant will be appointed at a future board meeting.  The 
appointed member will serve on the Board until December 31, 2026.  If interested in serving longer, the individual 
can apply for election to the position during the general election process in 2026. 

Letters of Interest should be sent to: 
Mike Wanous, District Manager (mwanous@carvercountymn.gov) 
11360 Highway 212, Suite 6 
Cologne, MN 55322 
 

Please call 952-466-5235 for more information about the Carver County SWCD Supervisor vacancy. 

Interested applicants must live within District One 
(area highlighted in red below). 
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